ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Ann Arbor City Council will con-
duct a public hearing at 7:.00 p.m.,
Thursday, November 10, 2022 in the
City Hall Council Chamber, 2nd tloor of
the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Build-
ing, 301 E. Huron Street, Ann Arbor, t0
hear all those interested in the following:

1. A Resolution to Approve the Annex-
ation of Three Parcels of Land Totaling
2.42 acres Associated with North Maple
Apartments PUD Site Plan. The Ad-
dresses Include 1855 North Maple
Road, 1875 North Maple Road, and
1921 Calvin Street

Public comment will aiso be available
via telephone if you do not wish to at-
tend in person. Please note it is pos-
sible that telephone public comment
may encounter technical difficulties that
prevent your participation. To guaran-
tee your comments are received, you
must submit them in writing ahead of
the meeting or atiend in person. Tele-
phone comments may be made during
the public comment portion of the meet-
ing by calling the following number 877-
856-5247 and entering the meeting ID:
942 1273 2148,

Copies of the proposals that are the
subject of these hearings will be linked
in the agenda for this meeting when it is
published at
https:// v.legistar.com/Calendar.as-
px. Questions concerning the public
hearing may be directed to the City
Clerk's Office by emailing the City Clerk
at gityclerk@a2gov.qrg or calling (734)
794-6140. Questions concerning the
planning proposals may be directed to
the Planning and Development Ser-
vices Unit at (734) 794-6265.

Written comments may be submitted
until 4pm on the day of the meeting us-
ing the City’s eComment system, which
will be available alongside the agenda

when it is published at http://a2gov. le-

istar.com/Calendar.aspx.

Jacqueline Beaudry, Ann Arbor City
Clerk
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